

ÉCOLE EDWARD SCHREYER SCHOOL

Box 20, Beausejour, MB. ROE OCO · Telephone 204.268.2423 · Fax 204.268.1157

Mr. L. Liske, Principal/Directeur Mme E. Massie, Assistant Principal/Directrice-adjointe Mrs. J. Witzke, Assistant Principal/Directrice-adjointe

April 9, 2024

Mr. Trevor Reid
Superintendent/CEO
Sunrise School Division

Dear Mr. Reid,

I would like to thank you for taking the time to consider our request to approve a group of Senior Years students from École Edward Schreyer School to travel to Europe during Spring Break 2025.

The proposed Arts & History Tour: Switzerland & Paris would be a 9 day tour from March 27-April 6, 2025 that would include all travel, accommodations, group breakfasts and dinners, and activities/excursions. I have also requested to the travel agent (Explorica) that all additional excursions be included in the overall cost so that students and parents have an accurate cost when making the decision to participate.

I have attached our basic itinerary for your perusal. Laurie Doyle, our tour contact at Explorica, and I are still working out some of the details and I will be forwarding them to you as soon as they are confirmed.

There are several fundraisers planned throughout the year to help offset the cost of each trip so all students have the chance to attend. Thank you for taking the time to consider our request, and please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Tanya Lamb Music Director

École Edward Schreyer School

cc. Ms. E. Massie